
12th June 2020 
 

Years 6, 1 and Reception ‘bubbles’ continue to work hard on their days at school.  Different groups of 
children attend in two day rotas on Mondays and Tuesdays then Thursdays and Fridays.                                

Our keyworker children are also in during the week.   
A reminder please that if you are considering sending your eligible child back, please make sure you con-

tact us first and allow a minimum of one week’s notice so that we can make                                               
appropriate arrangements. 

Class home learning packs are refreshed every week and can be downloaded from the                               
Oasis Academy Byron website at  

https://www.oasisacademybyron.org/curriculum/home-learning 
Alternatively, hard copies can be collected from the school office.   

Please just ring us first so that we can make sure that we have sufficient packs available. 
Finally a big ‘thank you’ to all our parents who completed our online survey.                                                  

Your input will help inform what we do going forward.   

Please send in your stories, drawings, paintings etc. to: Byron@oasisbyron.org   

Have you changed 
your telephone  
number, email        
address or even 
moved house?  We will need to make 
contact with you from time to time, so 
please make sure that we have your 
current contact numbers, email and 
home addresses.  We can then make 
sure that you do not miss out on any 
updates.          

Also, do please contact 
your child’s teacher or 
the school office if you 
have any questions or 

anything you wish to discuss. 

If you travel by public 
transport, please don’t         
forget that we will be      
required to wear a face  
covering when on board from 
next Monday (15th June). 

“We’ve got the digestive system covered” Roxie and Belle Y4 


